
 

 

North Southall Network Patient Participation Group 
 

 
Dear Patient Representative,   
 
You are invited to the first meeting of North Southall Network Patient 
Participation Group on  
 

11th March 2015      6.00-7.30pm 
 
Greenford Hall, Ruislip Road, Greenford, Middlesex, UB6 9QN 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to bring together GP network leads and 
PPG chairs or representatives to discuss the development of a patient 
participation group at the network level 
   
This an opportunity for patient representatives to work with Ealing 
CCG to form a network that will be able to inform and give feedback 
on the activities of the CCG. 
 
 
I look forward to you joining us in March.  
 
 
Please contact your practice manager to confirm your attendance at 
this event. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
Jill Downey  
Patient and Public Engagement and Communications Manager  

13 February 2015  

 


